
Nigel Glendinning Doctoral
Studentship in Spanish Studies

King’s College, Cambridge announces the Nigel Glendinning
Doctoral Studentship in Spanish Studies: Art and Literature of
17th and 18th century Spain. Funding is available for a three- to
four- year course of study, commencing in academic year
2013/14.  Candidates must apply for and secure admission to the
University of Cambridge to pursue a course of study through the
Department of Spanish and Portuguese (Faculty of Modern and
Medieval Languages) or the Department of History of Art and
must put King’s College, Cambridge as their first-choice college.
The successful candidate will be selected by the College. 

Candidates are encouraged to apply to the appropriate
department or faculty by 6 January 2014.  

Funding will be sufficient to cover tuition, fees and maintenance
costs, plus an annual allowance for research and travel. In
addition, funding is available for conference, hosted at King’s
College, in Year 3. For more information, please visit the graduate
studies section of the College website, www.kings.cam.ac.uk

The inaugural Nigel Glendinning Studentship is made possible
through the generosity of the Centro de Estudios Europa
Hispánica (CEEH), in association with ARTES.


